
Newsletter 10.1.2020 

 Emerald News 

Happy new year everyone! I hope you all had a lovely break. This week the children have 
come back in ready to learn and enjoying being back with their friends. We have been 
recapping our rules and how to do the Alexander Hosea way. Ask the children about 
wonderful walking and our rules; be kind, be responsible, be respectful.  

 

We have recapped our maths learning of adding, taking away, missing numbers and 
numbers to 100. It would be great to practise one more and one less at home with any 
number to help with fluency. Perhaps you could ask them why a number is more than the 
other.  

As a team in KS1 we have been working hard to try to sort and organise the 
reading books for the children. I hope the children enjoy the new books added 
into the mix. Each colour stage has a purpose and any questions as to why your 
child is on a specific box then please feel free to ask.  

 

In English we have recapped what a verb is and have thought about how words change if 
you are talking or writing about the past by adding –ed. We know some words do not 
follow the rule as simply adding –ed so it would be great to discuss different words that 
come up when you are talking e.g. run and ran.  

 

A letter will go out today asking to bring wellies or old shoes for the woods for our WOW 
day on Monday and please return the slip on the letter to either agree or not with 
watching Paddington as it is a PG.   

 

 

 

Miss Tyler   


